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Because of my experience as the lighting director for several large productions, I was invited to
attend a special summer program at ASU. We stayed in the dorms, ate at the student U, and
attended classes.

It was very similar to my earlier experience at NAU but this program had a "major" and mine
was performing arts. I was the audio director for the performance we put together. This time
there were gorgeous college girls running around everywhere. Everyone in the drama or
theatrical arts programs are extremely friendly and open-minded which was a lot of fun at a
college level when you've only just started high school. This was actually my second time
attending classes at ASU. I seem to recall that earlier I had attended a number of times, as part
of the Johns Hopkins study I was a part of.
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